
THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

STUDENT BULLETIN 
April 2k 1975

But seek ye first the kingdom of God, and his righteousness; and all these things shall be 
added unto you,

—  Matthew 6:35
STUDENT ACCOUNTS:
Student accounts paid by April 27 will receive a 3% refund of the carrying charge. No 
carrying charge will be refunded as of April 28. Pay ' n Save!
BANQUET CRUISE:
One half hour after the Banquet Saturday night, the M.V. Carolyn M will leave the downtown 
Kirkland docks for a cruise into the nightlights of Seattle from Lake Union. Before return­
ing at about 1:00 a.m., there will be snacks aboard and also flicks will be shown during the 
cruise. Please sign up in the SUB if you plan to come. The cost is only 02.00 per couple!
URGENT!
There will be a meeting of all Pep Band members Friday night, April 25 at 5:30 p.m. in the 
Northwest Room in the Cafeteria. This is concerning our party. It's going to be great!!
So, please everyone come! If unable to attend, please contact Tim DeRosso, Todd Wagner, or 
Lauretta Holm.
FUN, FOOD 'n' FELLOWSHIP:
If you are not going to the banquet, there will be a time of fellowship this Saturday night. 
The gym will be open at 7:30 p.m. and afterwards there will be food and games in the SUB.
ATTENTION! .
All students who have loaned or borrowed music books or records from Mr. Waggoner, please 
return them by April 30.
SERVICEMEN'S MIG:****----------------
Everyone who is interested in going to Ft. Lewis this Friday meet in the SUB Chapel at 
6:15 p.m. Because of the Banquet, the MIG will not be going to Ft. Lewis this Saturday. 
However, if you are wanting to go this Saturday, you should contact Sterling Crook (B-302). 
Don't forget the Prayer and Share Time in the SUB Chapel on Monday at 9:00 p.m.
BASKETBALL CLINIC:
Students who would like to learn fundamental skills of basketball in a clinic open to all, 
please report to the Gym at 3 :30 p.m. on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday —  April 28, 30 and 
May 2. The Clinic will be conducted by John Brown and varsity players.
VARSITY BASKETBALL PLAYERS:
Those players interested in helping out with the clinic, meet with John Brown on Friday,
April 25 at 3:30 p.m. in the Gym for a short meeting. Turn in all practice gear, tops and 
bottoms. We still have over 10 tops out.
TENNIS INTRAMURALS:
Students interested in playing in a tennis intramural single-elimination tournament (Singles), 
please sign up in the lobby of Gray-Beatty Hall. Sign up must be completed by Wednesday,
April 30. Off-campus students may sign up with Mr. Kinney in the Gym.
INTRAMURAL GOLF:
All golf students interested in playing in the National N.L.C.A.A. tournament for the middle 
of May must have turned in to Mr. Kinney their best two rounds of 9 holes before the lAth.
We will need at least k players to compete, but as many as 6 players will make up the team, 

there are more scores turned in than 6, then the best scores of the top 6 men will play.

..TERNSHIP OPENINGS:
"THE HARVEST lS~ELENTEOtTSTT .....  7" " .
In Kirkland area - There is an opening to work with teenagers in the Overlake Christian^ 
Church. Open immediately. An opportunity to work in a growing and exciting church on Rose 
Hill. Contact: Youth minister, Dave Praether at the church. Prefer someone who can play
the guitar. . . .  n
In Portland, Oregon - There is an excellent summer internship possibility for a young couple 
or a single person to work with Pastor Leon Hall at the Oak Grove Assembly of God Church. 
Housing and some remuneration and work opportunities to earn money in the process.
For further information concerning these opportunities contact Dean Millard, Placement 
Coordinator.
Milton Assembly of God - Needs workers for V.B.S. in August (Not an internship but an 
opportunity to work for the Lord, nevertheless.

APEL SCHEDULE:
Monday, April 28 - Student Preaching
Tuesday, April 29 - Reverend Don Pickerill, Pastor's Workshop guest speaker 
Wednesday, April 30 - Student Preaching 
Thursday, May 1 •- Student Preaching 
Friday. ~r%; ’ 'e.- Hurst


